

David Peet
Chief Executive
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner
for Derbyshire
Butterley Hall

Butterley Hall Ripley Derbyshire DE5 3RS

T:0300 122 6000

E:XXXXXXX@XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

Ms XXXXXX

By EMAIL: request-315651-cd1b4ed2@whatdotheyknow.com

24th February 2016

Dear Ms XXXXX

Request 315651 - Freedom of Information Request - Surveillance

I am writing to you further to your email of 9th February 2016 via the whatdotheyknow.com website.

Having read through your request I am unsure of what information you are seeking under Freedom of Information legislation. If you could specify what information you are seeking disclosure on it would help us to assess your request, otherwise we are unable to progress your request.

If you have specific information relating to those within Derbyshire Constabulary who have, as you state, 'knowingly' and 'criminally' disclosed information I would suggest that your contact the Force's Professional Standards Department with the details of any information you have so they would be able to look into the issues you raise.

The email address for Professional Standards is psda@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

I am sorry that I have not been able to be of more assistance at this time.

Yours sincerely,

Electronically Signed

David Peet
Chief Executive
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire